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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of
Kazakhstan to the International Organisations in Vienna
presents its compliments to the OSCE Parliamentary
Assembly and has the honour to provide the official
invitation to take part in the international observation of an
early parliamentary election in Kazakhstan on March 19,
2022.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of
Kazakhstan to the International Organisations in Vienna
avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the OSCE
Parliamentary Assembly the assurances of its highest
consideration.
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DEPUTY PRIME MINISTER,
MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
REPUBLIC OF KAZAKHSTAN

Astana
January %, 2023

Your Excellency,

On January 19, 2023, President Kassym-Jomart Tokayev signed a decree
announcing the holding of an early parliamentary election in Kazakhstan on
March 19, 2023.

I am pleased to invite you and the representatives of the OSCE

Parliamentary Assembly to take part in the international observation of the
upcoming event.

Kazakhstan is committed to ensuring the election is open and transparent
and fully complies with our national legislation and international standards.

Please find enclosed an application form for the international observers’
accreditation purposes.

Sincerely yours,
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Her Excellency

Ms. Margareta Cederfelt
President

OSCE Parliamentary Assembly

Copenhagen





